
University Archives Committee Report, 2017-2018 

 

Members: 

 Levi Allen, April Hay, Michael Moore, Crystal Cox, Rhonda Beecroft, Beth Phillips, Donna Crawford, Jim 

Smallwood, Dianna Cooper-Bolinskey (on sabbatical Spring Semester), Katie Sutrina-Haney 

 

Meetings:  

November 11, 2017  

March 28, 2018 

 

The University Archives Committee met twice during the 2017-2018 fiscal year.  The Committee focused 

on how to collect digital born material as well as updating the Collection Policy for University Archives.  

The University Archives Collection Policy has not been updated since the early 1990s.  The University 

Archivist drafted a revised version of the Policy and shared it with the committee.  Committee members 

discussed it via e-mail and during the March meeting.    

 

 

Katie Sutrina-Haney 

University Archivist 

 

 

 


